NEWSPAPER NOTICE

WOODVILLE PIG FARMS LIMITED,
BALLYMACKEY,

NENAGH,

Attachment 6.7.2

CURRENT LICENCE REF: P0467-02

Application Ref: LA004791

EPA Export 09-06-2020:04:18:06



www.nenaghguardian.ie Saturday, May 23,2020

APPLICATION TO THE

ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION AGENCY

FOR A REVIEW OF A

LICENCE

Notice is hereby given in
accordance with the
E.P.A. Acts 1992 to 2013
that Woodville Pig Farms
Ltd, intends to apply to the
Environmental Protection
Agency (E.P.A) for a
review of their Licence
(No. P0467-02) for a pig
farm at Woodville,

Ballymackey, Nenagh, Co
Tipperary. National Grid
Reference E 196500: N
182051. This enterprise is
classed as: Activity Class
6.2: ‘The rearing of pigs in
an installation where the
capacity exceeds — (a)
750 places for sows; (b)
2,000 places for
production pigs which are
each over 30kg. An
Environmental Impact
Assessment Report
relating to this activity,
which has previously
been submitted to
Tipperary County Council,
will be submitted to the
Agency as part of this
application. A copy of this
application for a |IE
Licence, including the
Environmental Impact
Assessment Report and
any further information
relating to the effects on
the environment of the
emissions from the
activity which may be
furnished to the Agency in
the course of the
Agency's consideration of
the application, may be
inspected on the Agency’s
website or inspected at or
obtained from the
headquarters of the
Agency (Tel: Lo-call 1890
33 55 99 or 053-9160600)
as soon as is practicable
after the receipt by the
Agency of the application
for the licence.

Signed: Michael Fraher,
Panther Environmental
Solutions, Units 3 & 4
Innovation Centre,
Institute of Technology,
Co. Carlow, R93 W248.






